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12th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the sad death of Her Majesty the Queen, the day of her funeral will be Monday the 19th 
of September. 
 
The government have announced that day will be a bank holiday so there will be no school that 
day. 
 
School will open as normal on Tuesday the 20th of September. 
 
We will mark the Queen’s death at school through a special assembly and classroom activities. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gregory Doey  
 
Executive Headteacher 
 


